Carla Hoekzema

From: Robert Hauck <r.c.hauck@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 3:22 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] proposed tree code amendments

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To: City Council, City of Shoreline
From: Robert Hauck, MD, 50 year resident of Shoreline
Re: Proposed tree code amendments

As a veteran resident of the City of Shoreline | strongly support the changes in the tree code amendments recommended by Save Shoreline Trees (SST).
The SST recommendations will help retain our city's tree canopy, will enhance the beauty of our city, and are environmentally wise.

Robert C. Hauck
Shoreline WA
r.c.hauck@gmail.com




